City of San Diego Redistricting Commissioners

202 C Street

San Diego, CA 92101

Dear City of San Diego Redistricting Commissioners:

The Rolando Park Community Council board unanimously supports the approved map by the Commission on October 29, 2021, as the Final Preliminary Map.

This map is the best compromise that could be achieved; it ensures that as many communities as possible remain together or will be reunited after being split 10 years ago.

Thank you all for volunteering your time for this very important process.

We truly appreciate your efforts.

Rolando Park Community Council Board

- Lynn Edwards
- Sonia Lang
- Michelle Alexander
- Kara West
- Cheryl Bailey
- Judy Fleischman